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Ottawa, 26th November,1901-

sir,

I beg to refer you to the letter of the 27th of

August last,enclosing the returns of the Canada 'ron'

Furnace Co.Ltd. for correction,and requesting your

immediate attention thereto.

The Department is very much surprised to find

that you have not complied with your instructions, and I

have to ask again that immediate attention be given to

this matter, and that you will explain the cause of the

long delay which has taken place.

I enclose the Triplicate License No.129,covering

certain Timber on Ilands in Georgian Bay, the Duplicate

has been sent direct to the Company in Montreal, at their

surgent request.

Your obedient servant,

1817
Domine

Secretary-

Chas. McGibbon, Esq.

Indian Agent,

Penetanguishene,

Ont.
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